
BOARD OF CIVIL AUTHORITY MEETING 

 

 

DATE & TIME: January 30, 2008  at 7:00pm 

  

MEMBERS PRESENT: Pam McFadden,  David Ryan, Harold Newell, Tom Zopf, 

Tom Bodett, Andrew MacFarland, Lewis White, Cindy Jerome, Ron Autenreith 

 

Meeting was called to order promptly at 7:00pm. 

 

Appointed Tom Zopf and Ron Autenreith to deliver absentee ballots if necessary. 

 

Board presented with the applications for addition to the voter checklist. List is below. 

Lewis White, Colby White and Pam McFadden  will set up the voting stations at the 

school on Monday  February 3, 2008. 

 

BCA members signed up for time to monitor the ballot boxes. 

 

Assistant Election Officials appointed, Beverly Knapp, Jean Newell, Janice Duke, Pat 

Szczesiul, Laurie Frechette, Jody Normandeau, Kevin Ryan, Sara Ryan  

 

There was some discussion about what time the polls should open. Pam was asked to put 

together a question for voters in order to get a consensus of what time the polls should be 

open. It was decided that for this primary, the polling hours will be 10:00am to 7:00pm. 

 

The Board was advised that there will be several voters who will need to take the Voters 

Oath prior to voting. A list of Notary Publics’ will be furnished to the entrance checklist 

officials so that the voter may take the oath.   

 

The Board adjourned at 7:20pm. 

 

_____________________________________ Date:___________________ 

 

Cindy Jerome, Chair of BCA 

Respectfully submitted Pam McFadden Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 


